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Welcome, Skylar Champalath, to the WSF!
Help us in welcoming our

Development &
Communications Manager,

Skylar Champalath.

Skylar grew up in Sibley, Iowa,
and moved to Cedar Valley to

attend the University of Northern
Iowa earning two degrees in

Digital Marketing & Advertising
and Human Resource. Skylar
has superb knowledge in all
things marketing, as well as

experience advocating for the
lives of the Deaf, HoH, and

individuals with hearing loss.

She currently resides in 
Waterloo with her husband, 

Andy, who is a math teacher at 
Hoover Middle School.

Outside of her new work at the WSF, Skylar is a member of the Cedar Valley Society for Human 
Resource Management and recently led their marketing efforts for DisruptHR.

We are so excited to bring Skylar onto the WSF team!
Please click this link to learn more about Skylar.

Lisa McKinstry Memorial Fund supports
Prestigious Student Journalism Opportunity 

The late Lisa McKinstry was a proud East High staff member for 25+ years, and a true 
supporter of our youth and public education. To honor her memory, family and friends 

established the Lisa McKinstry Memorial Fund, which exists to "support the advancement of the 
student experience within the WCSD, and allow students to further their passions, life skills, and 

other interests to become leaders and innovators of our world."

Aaliyah Weekley, an East High School student, will utilize these funds to attend the 2023 
Washington Journalism and Media Conference at George Mason University this summer. 
Weekley was selected out of a national pool to participate in hands-on, experiential learning 
through decision-making simulations and explore the creative, practical, and ethical tensions 

inherent in journalism and media. 

To know more about Aaliyah's opportunity, please visit this link.

February
#BeBold Awards
Another month means
another round of #BeBold
Awards! 

Check out the District's most
recent coverage on Facebook
to see who was honored
across our awesome schools.

Summarizing Black History Month

Throughout February for #BlackHistoryMonth, the WSF
highlighted the desegregation timeline of the Waterloo
Community School District, and shared recent WCSD
achievements that have combatted the impacts of redlining.

The Foundation is proud to champion a district with such
enthusiasm for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion. To see our
Black History Month campaign please visit our Facebook. 

Is Your Organization Interested
in Supporting Public Education?

The Waterloo Schools Foundation is seeking Annual Sponsorships for the 2023 year. If your
organization is interested in growing a partnership with the WSF and Waterloo Schools, reach out

to our executive director, Hannah Luce, for more information.

She can be reached at 319-855-3641 or h.luce@wcsfoundation.org.

#BeBold: Take a look at how Cunningham expresses pride 
and excellence through their "We Are" statements!

https://u27308925.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7rh8gxDeccZNMvckyQruxUDNZIovcGMjPB6r5aP2WVkprNZ0KYalt0PMJSmlsTJlTiswA1g4frbc4K6PkbYagSI0P5Kyd6D-2B9s26hWPyupP4XoAFrmwX7SghQOl6uYXQ4cedKJJFi6rJ-2BtxSGXeIud2PoRlI9FHZDpcPWjD80BJ2N4tYhl0vg9yUnIN5RVWxYavyGESXNfyija-2BOgdZsUvGPAhzK4CUCuEnsJIJpQuYNDJKyRt7yvB70ODA80pqgtxSeDDPxT9peXgMmwlTaFBI5OK6zF9Z6OjcFAjUndRXhTifd6eFi23FgTg12c2BPmmvK_toYBmqC-2B-2F-2BHRx8S6EQe0NiRLbFRsTKxqoxOL3u8e3xXCRNHUWTptwM1MIJeW8sOQAYprrPyFlYM-2BwJB-2BtN5-2FFUH3aDWIz8fKpqphQnWas-2BhvgjHe61mgLkYvEE-2FX5ORA1SThxRoCMhuvWgXMQ4XS0T2hoCgz8mNjJYsVbLoI87pwNs8Q09c-2BSgQtr2jbNfDEjVF39IZj-2F6LdauDIM-2BryQSCVeeMW7I9ySWnMCNFY2d3f6mEcmDbkwQa-2BUIaS9RCVTqOuJh1YOsvwDx4QwdjV8UlBzUBp2t4Z26qevStn2mRuu97IFSqc-2BMWIw0xJ7ybdT36buXVmv7B9bPTduWvPFkP9QjngtSLpU-2BrrKaItnqkYvEaQwGShRkyd05ipA5IKGZRFlZdLZmo7RHAY8NQShA-3D-3D
https://u27308925.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7rh8gxDeccZNMvckyQruxUDNZIovcGMjPB6r5aP2WVnwFU45Sw9PjZolOaLxGC93MWYTYD-2FAo8knIk2YlhIQRa7NgrtdbuGokxd2lteoNGTNUuNhedLt9Xm02lMEyBKvJYXYvGZ-2Fz7ieYZQgQpHLE51SKtGbqXTuLRCL6V95zjFp2LJJop2OE3T4s5aNZEIsd-2BDO-2FQdHmIhZWDlnBnHrsQ-3D-3D7D-A_toYBmqC-2B-2F-2BHRx8S6EQe0NiRLbFRsTKxqoxOL3u8e3xXCRNHUWTptwM1MIJeW8sOQAYprrPyFlYM-2BwJB-2BtN5-2FFUH3aDWIz8fKpqphQnWas-2BhvgjHe61mgLkYvEE-2FX5ORA1SThxRoCMhuvWgXMQ4XS0T2hoCgz8mNjJYsVbLoI87pwNs8Q09c-2BSgQtr2jbNfDEjVF39IZj-2F6LdauDIM-2BryQSCVeeMW7I9ySWnMCNFY2d3f6mEcmDbkwQa-2BUIaS9RCVVnX3prdpEJQbe4PWCKly7tU19AzPoG0NTUxupmJmeQ9prBa9AyfoivfNAB9oSZZnN7cHUvhH6mg09-2BSQxRmCfvWQThegjOdcnEyNsJ-2BZWSd1t29bgEv3iiRN8OuMeokTcC8KEGnls-2BQtKtgrOs4VSA-3D-3D
https://www.richardsonfuneralservice.com/obituaries/Lisa-Mckinstry/?blm_aid=25032#!/Obituary
https://www.wcsfoundation.org/post/lisa-mckinstry-memorial-fund
https://www.facebook.com/WaterlooSchools
https://www.facebook.com/WaterlooSchoolsFoundation
mailto:h.luce@wcsfoundation.org
https://u27308925.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7rh8gxDeccZNMvckyQruxbRp8lhk-2FYhHv79yMYTNY5z1FDlhlRx1aqEUTZbBO-2BZnHxQJ-2B0ISD1waySXuYTns5iLKLM9ZcD7Y0k4c9lf-2FXyI-3D6bSC_toYBmqC-2B-2F-2BHRx8S6EQe0NiRLbFRsTKxqoxOL3u8e3xXCRNHUWTptwM1MIJeW8sOQAYprrPyFlYM-2BwJB-2BtN5-2FFUH3aDWIz8fKpqphQnWas-2BhvgjHe61mgLkYvEE-2FX5ORA1SThxRoCMhuvWgXMQ4XS0T2hoCgz8mNjJYsVbLoI87pwNs8Q09c-2BSgQtr2jbNfDEjVF39IZj-2F6LdauDIM-2BryQSCVeeMW7I9ySWnMCNFY2d3f6mEcmDbkwQa-2BUIaS9RCVpxzUxJvkBt9Am09DfBEpyidX0F7xy5hgDu5TN7Ri0QuA8IPsdr-2BzRMldCiXfcEzp9SZ82x-2F18fCuHeoBILFP3ORJT7PO-2BlECmJ-2BdN8NEVR3nPCckP-2Btak87tJbuBwI09kTtA8Fm7sgV44nE-2B-2Fwz9hg-3D-3D
https://www.facebook.com/HooverWaterloo
https://www.wcsfoundation.org/our-staff
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